
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

City of Evanston 
City of Chicago Howard Street Sewer Repairs 

August 8, 2017 

 
Project Description 

The Chicago Department of Water Management will perform sewer construction work on the 
south side of Howard Street between Asbury Avenue and Ridge Avenue.  Work includes 
repairs to the Chicago sewer system at the three intersections of Howard Street and 
Claremont, Bell, and Oakley Avenues.  Work is scheduled to begin the week of August 21 
and is expected to last approximately four weeks. 

The contractor will be required to shift traffic to the north side of Howard in order to maintain 
two-way traffic (one lane in each direction) and provide a safe work zone.  This will require 
parking to be prohibited on Howard Street near each intersection while work is underway.    

Contractor 

The contractor for this project is Joel Kennedy Constructing Corporation.  

Project Monitoring 

This project is monitored by the Chicago Department of Water Management.  Questions about 
this work can be directed to Coordinating Engineer, Kevin Carpenter at (312) 744-3436.  
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